
A MESSAGE
FROM THE 
DIRECTOR

STUDENTS

UPCOMING
EVENTS

I N  T H I S  I S S U E . . .  

WHAT TO
EXPECT IN
SEPTEMBER

GREAT THINGS HAPPENING IN
OUR PRESCHOOL!
   We are happy to say our Open House was a

success . We would like to extend a special thank

you to Dr . Richard Hawkins who cooked up our

delicious hamburgers and hot dogs . It was nice to

see so many new faces as well as some familiar old

friends . 

 

   Brother Jude continues to do a fabulous job with

our Preschool Church Time . The children have all

received their Bibles . I encourage you to read

them with your children .  

 

   As always what happens at St . Gabriel Catholic

Preschool isn 't meant to stay at preschool . Please

tell your friends and family about us . Give us a

great review on Yelp and Facebook .  

 

Yours in Christ ,  

"Miss" Pam 
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   We would like to extend a warm welcome to

two of our new students , Brianna and

Lourdes .  

 

   We will be making another birthday cake

this month . HAPPY BIRTHDAY FRIDA ! 

STUDENTS
Upcoming Events 

 
September 

19th Picture Day 
 

October 
Food Drives 

Continues with 
letters G + H. 

 
20th Trunk or Treat 

 
26th Closed for 

Nevada Day 
 

31st Halloween 
Pajama Day!

WHAT TO EXPECT IN
SEPTEMBER
   As we learn our letters we will be collecting

non-perishable and personal hygiene items to

benefit our local charities . We continue to do

so with items beginning with the letter A ,B

and C . The same goes for Show and Tell

Fridays , students can bring in something that

fits in their cubby starting with the letters A ,B

or C . 

 

   Picture Day is Wednesday September 19th ,

please have your student at school no later

than 8 :30 a .m .  

 

The grass withers and the flower

fades but the word of our lord

stands forever.  - 1 Peter 1:24


